
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Jennifer DeBruler am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

Everyone deserves to choose their method of body disposal, and this is easily the most environmentally friendly, which is something 
I feel Oregon stands for. I was shocked to learn Washington was ahead of us in this legislation.

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Jennifer DeBruler 

Portland, OR 

2454 NW Westover Rd Unit 102
Portland OR 97210 

jdebruler@gmail.com


